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ADDENDUM TWO  

SEPARATED AND DISTINCT AHP APPLICATION FORMS FOR STRATEGIC PARTNERS 

 

Notice is hereby given to all applicants who wish to apply for call for applications for strategic partners which appeared in 

the MyGov Publication on Tuesday, 18th December 2018 on page 4. 

 

The State Department for Housing and Urban Development (SDHUD) wishes to inform interested Strategic Partners for 

Affordable Housing Program that the AHP Application Form has been revised to cater for the different categories of 

Strategic Partners. The AHP Application Form has been separated and there are distinct forms for each category of 

Strategic Partners including: 

 

 AHP Application Forms – Category A: Private Land Owners 

 AHP Application Forms – Category B: Financiers 

 AHP Application Forms – Category C: Developers 

 AHP Application Forms – Category D: Consortiums 

 AHP Application Forms – Category E: Building Technology Owners 

Interested parties are advised that they can submit their applications using the Forms for the category that suits them 

best.  Applicants wishing to participate in Round 1 can still submit their information using the combined form.  However, 

subsequent rounds will only use the revised separated forms. 

 

Kindly also note that the commencement and closing dates for Round 2 and other subsequent rounds have been revised 

in the Instruction to Call for Applications for Strategic Partners.  

 

Interested parties may be obtain the necessary information on the new AHP Application Forms, revised Instructions to 

Call for Applications for Strategic Partners, along with all the related documents on the SDHUD website at 

www.housingandurban.go.ke/affordable-housing, the National Housing Corporation website at 

www.nhckenya.co.ke, as well as the Affordable Housing Portal at www.bomayangu.go.ke/ahp.  Interested parties are 

advised to consult the SDHUD for any clarifications, inquiries and questions in writing via email to 

enquiries@bomayangu.go.ke.   
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